
 

 

 

 
 

UPDATES ON THE MERGER PROPOSAL 
 
Thanks to everyone who has come along to our information sessions on the 
proposal to merge the Milton Ulladulla Bowling and ExServos Clubs. 
 
These sessions are an important opportunity to hear from Board members 
and management of both clubs, ask questions and give your feedback. 
 
Our next sessions will focus on specific elements of the proposal, in response 
to your questions so far.  
 
Even if you’ve already attended a session, it’s worth attending to learn more.  
 

Next information session dates: 
 

Tuesday 10 October at 3.30pm – ExServos Club 
 
Tuesday 10 October at 6.00pm – ExServos Club 
 
Wednesday 11 October at 7.00pm – Bowling Club 
 
Governance, budget and legal aspects 
 
Thursday 19 October at 6.30pm – Ulladulla Civic Centre 
(more details over the page) 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 

SPECIAL INFORMATION SESSION – 
THURSDAY 19 OCTOBER 

 
As part of the series of member and community information sessions on the 
proposed merger of Milton Ulladulla Bowling and ExServos Clubs (see details 
overleaf), we’re holding a special session where you’ll hear the views of 
external experts. 
 
Guests will include: 
 

 The CEO of ClubsNSW (the state’s peak body for licensed clubs) 
 Legal advisers 
 Financial advisers and auditors 

 
Coming along to this session will give you additional information on what a 
merger would mean in legal terms, the financial outcomes for both current 
clubs, and the long-term prospects for the licensed club industry in NSW. 
   
 

Session details: 
 

Thursday 19 October at 6.30pm 
Ulladulla Civic Centre 

 
 

All welcome! 
 

 
 

 


